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*** 
 

Advisory on travel and visa restrictions related to COVID-19 
 
 

 All existing visas issued to national of any country except those 
issued to Diplomats, Officials, UN / International organizations, 
Employment, Project visas stand suspended till 15 April, 2020.   
 

 The on-line registration for Indian visa by general public has been 
suspended temporarily.  Any foreign national who intends to travel 
to India for compelling reasons may contact the Embassy for visa.  
 

 All Indian nationals are requested to check the Embassy’s website 
regularly for updates and contact the Embassy in case of any 
emergency or if any assistance is required. 

 

Embassy of India,  
International Business Centre,  

Y. Emre 1, Mir 2/1, Ashgabat – 744017 
Telephone: 456152, 456153 

Mobile: +993 63485437 
 

 All Indian nationals in Turkmenistan are requested to follow World 
Heath Organizations (WHO) guidelines on measures to prevent 
COVID-19 infection. 

 
***** 

 
Dated: 13 March, 2020 


